
Wednesday, 1st December 2021

Dear Parent/Carer                            

Re: Afterschool Sports Club

We are writing to let you know that your child has been targeted to join our after-school
Sports Club. This club is free and it will consist of a range of physical activities, including the
opportunity to participate in a range of different sports. 

The club will take place after school for 1 hour (3:15pm - 4.15pm) on Mondays and will start
on Monday 10th January 2022 until Monday 21st March 2022. The collection point will be
by the canteen doors near the water fountain. Please provide your child with a small,
healthy, vegetarian, nut-free snack to eat before the club begins.  

Please sign the permission slip below to secure your child’s place. All permission slips will
need to be handed in to the class teacher by Friday, 10th December 2021.

Yours faithfully

Mr Baxter 
PE Primary Lead
_________________________________________________________________________

Afterschool Sports Club

Please complete and return this permission slip to your child’s class teacher by Friday, 10th

December 2021.

I give permission for my child to attend the Afterschool Sports Club on Mondays,
commencing on Monday 10 January 2022 until Monday 21st March 2022 and I will ensure
that my child attends all lessons and that my child is collected promptly at 4:15pm.

Name of child_________________________________________  Class ______________

Parent/Carer Signature _________________________________  Date ________________


